
 

Christ the King 

 Reception  

Autumn 2 Newsletter 

      Learning together in faith, hope and love. 

Dear Parents, 

We came back to school after the half term break ready to continue our exciting           
Reception journey. 

The children have been learning and practising Nursery Rhymes as part of Nursery Week 
2022 and we are looking forward to seeing you next Friday to perform these for you.  It 
was also lovely to welcome our Year 4 friends earlier in the week who helped the children 
make “props” for their performance. 

We are continuing our to develop our love of stories by reading about Percy and the Park 
Keeper and his animal friends! 

We are looking forward to a very busy half term leading up to the Christmas break. 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

Key Dates      

  

Monday 14th November  

Odd Socks Day 
Monday 14th-Friday 18th November 
Anti– Bullying Week 
Friday 18th November 
Nursery Rhyme Performance @ 9am 
Children In Need 
Tuesday 6th December 2022 
Nativity Performance @ 2pm 
Friday 16th December 
End of Autumn Term 

Monday 2nd January 2023 

BANK HOLIDAY 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
Spring Term 2023 begins 

Reminders 

As the weather gets colder, please ensure 
your child brings a coat to school as we want 
them to have the opportunity of learning in all 
areas, in all weathers! 

 

Phonics and Reading  

Your children continue to impress us with their 

phonics and reading skills.  It is amazing how much 
they have already learnt and we want to thank you for your continued support                                          

reading and learning their sounds at home—it really does make a massive        
difference.           


